

Planned Parenthood of Illinois 2014 Annual Report

COMPASSIONATE, COMPREHENSIVE REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH CARE, EDUCATION AND RIGHTS.



Dear Friends,

As hundreds of thousand of Illinois residents enrolled in a new health insurance plan this year, we celebrated by taking giant steps forward to meet the growing demand for sexual and reproductive health services.

- We completed the renovation of 15 of our 17 health centers with beautiful waiting rooms, medical grade flooring, new exam room furniture and improved patient flow throughout.
- Our fully implemented electronic health record system now allows providers to communicate and coordinate care electronically across a continuum.
- Our patients love the convenience of on-line appointment scheduling which is as easy as just three clicks on a smart phone.
- We initiated the expansion of services to address unmet need in Illinois by launching medication abortion services at the Decatur health center.

Whether you support Planned Parenthood of Illinois (PPIL) to improve access to reproductive health services or to join in our advocacy for social justice, we want you to know about our steps, large and small. This report reflects our gratitude that we have such a willing, sometimes fierce, generous group of advocates and supporters who step forward on behalf of reproductive health and rights.

Best to all, Carole Brite, President and CEO and the PPIL Board

Tightly knit community of support

Nearly 20,000 Illinois individuals and families contributed to Planned Parenthood of Illinois in 2014. This unflagging donor support keeps high quality health services available to all, supports sexual health education, and amplifies our prudent voice for reproductive rights.

"Our family takes our philanthropy very seriously, valuing organizations with clear missions focused on improving lives. In addition, we always look for exceptionally well-run organizations led by great staff and boards. In PPIL we find both of these characteristics, and have for many, many years. We are proud supporters who are always glad to advocate for this superb organization."

Prue Beidler, Past Board Member

Comprehensive sexual health education law

Starting on January 1, 2014, Illinois began to require that sexual health education offered in schools must be age-appropriate, medically accurate, and complete. To support the implementation of this law, PPIL initiated curriculum review, teacher training, parent workshops, and support for classroom teaching to empower thousands of teachers, parents and students with information and knowledge.

"There is a lot that teens need to know and a lot of it is personal... They trust the information they get from Planned Parenthood."

Contraception now

In October, 2014, a policy statement and technical report issued by the American Academy of Pediatrics recommended long acting reversible contraception (LARCs), which include intrauterine devices and subdural implants, as the first line contraceptive choice for teens. LARCs are also recommended by the American College of Obstetrics and Gynecology. PPIL is one of the few Illinois providers to stock all forms of birth control including LARCs on site at all locations.

"PPIL physicians, nurse practitioners and reproductive health assistants make sure that every patient receives individualized attention to their reproductive health plan at every visit."

Brenda Wolfe, PPIL Director of Clinical Services

Teaching and research

Planned Parenthood looks to the future by investing in teaching and research, preparing new generations of professionals to be well-versed in reproductive health, and studying the best ways to deliver care.

"Planned Parenthood of Illinois teaches new providers how to listen and engage with patients across a diverse statewide patient base, to fully address the best choices for each individual patient."

Virgil Reid, MD, PPIL Medical Director

Oasis in Illinois

Illinois is an oasis for women in the Midwest. It is a place where women living in neighboring states that still restrict abortion can come to exercise the right of reproductive choice.

"At Planned Parenthood of Illinois there is an ethic of people-centered competence and compassion that enables women, teens and men to make the personal choices that are right for them."

Renee Ferguson, PPIL Board Member, Journalist and Investigative Reporter

Audit highlights

FY14 Revenue

\$ 15,507,669
\$ 6,670,913
\$ 2,271,765
\$ 1,967,965
\$26,418,312

FY14 Expenses

Patient services, education & advocacy programs	\$20,489,058
Management, administration, quality assurance	\$ 2,507,861
Fundraising and development	\$ 1,416,054
Total expenses	\$24,412,973

Increase in net assets \$2,005,339

A complete audit report may be requested from the PPIL Development Office.





Planned Parenthood of Illinois champions access for all to quality reproductive health care without judgment and with respect.

SUBURBAN COOK, DUPAGE AND CENTRAL ILLINOIS LOCATIONS

Aurora

3051 E. New York St. Aurora, IL 60504

Bloomington

1319 N. Veterans Pkwy. Bloomington, IL 61704

Champaign

302 E. Stoughton St. Champaign, IL 61820

Decatur

3021 N. Oakland Ave. Decatur, IL 62526

Effingham

415 W. Virginia Ave. Effingham, IL 62401

Orland Park

14470 S. LaGrange Rd. Orland Park, IL 60462

Ottawa

612 Court St. Ottawa, IL 61350

Pekin

328 S. Fourth St. Pekin, IL 61554

Peoria

705 NE Jefferson Ave. Peoria, IL 61603

Springfield

1000 E. Washington St. Springfield, IL 62703

CHICAGO LOCATIONS

Austin

5937 W. Chicago Ave. Chicago, IL 60651

Englewood

6059 S. Ashland Ave. Chicago, IL 60636

Loop

18 S. Michigan Ave. 6th Floor Chicago, IL 60603

Near North

1200 N. LaSalle St. Chicago, IL 60610

Rogers Park

6353 N. Broadway St. Chicago, IL 60660

Roseland

11250 S. Halsted St. Chicago, IL 60628

Wicker Park

1152 N. Milwaukee Ave. Chicago, IL 60642

Administrative Offices

18 South Michigan Ave. 6th floor Chicago, IL 60603 312-592-6800





